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 I hope everyone is having a great summer in spite of the cloudy days and excess 
rainfall. Since the Medicine Hat Summer Games in early July, 2019, 55 plus has 
been quiet. Board meetings will begin again in October and I will start working on 
activities for 2020. If anyone has ideas for activities they would like to host in 
your community let me know and we can work together to organize games and 
activities for 55 plus members, and new faces, to attend and have some fun. I have 
already received some ideas from people in various centres around the Peace but 
more input is always welcome. 

 

 

Molly and Fred Brown carrying the Zone 8 banner into the Opening Ceremonies. 

The Alberta 55plus Medicine Hat Summer 
Games were very successful. The weather there co-
operated and all the outdoor games were held on time.  
We were definitely over-fed by our hosts for the three days 
we were there.  
Zone 8 sent 46 people to the games. 18 hearty revellers  
travelled there on a fast bus from the Peace Country.  
I think we came home with more medals (see medal list  
with this newsletter) than the number of people we sent, but 
that is good.  
Congratulations to all those medal winners and to the rest of 
us I say ñwasnôt that a lot of funò! 
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We had a great time in Medicine Hat!! 

The weather was GREAT!! 

The Hospitality was OUTSTANDING!! 

Thanks Medicine Hat! 

Congratulations to ALL Participants!! 


